
        Home for the Holidays Fair
Friday night, Nov. 30 and Saturday, December 1 – 9:00am - 3:00pm

We need YOU! Here’s how you can participate!

*Purchase gift cards from Michael’s, A.C. Moore, JoAnn
  Fabrics, etc. which can be used for crafting supplies.

*Donate a basket for the tea cup raffle. Theme baskets, 
  Gift card baskets, and children’s baskets are all welcome!

*Create craft and stitchery items for “any” season. We will 
  offer a variety of gift items to our shoppers.

*Bake delicious and unique cookies for the Cookie Walk 
  and baked goods for the Bakery area.
*Donate  gently  used  items  for  the  Unique  Boutique  and 

Yesterday’s Treasures. 

*Volunteer to help with set-up, clean-up, and working in one of our booths. We need folks 
  the week before, Friday night, Saturday, and for clean up on Sunday and early the following
  week. 
 New This Year!!

       Christmas Karaoke on Friday night during The Stroll! 

   We also hope to create a Gingerbread House Village with a tea cup auction  
                        so that lucky winners will get to take one home! 

Please join us for a Gingerbread House-making Workshop on Saturday, November 17 
from 9:00am – 11:30am. Dr. Bard Fuller from the Plantsville Congregational Church will be 
leading this workshop. Plantsville has created a successful Gingerbread Village for their 
annual fair for many years and Bard is thrilled to come and share his tips and tricks with us. 
Please see Cliff Castellano or Pastor Kathy to sign up for the workshop! 

On Saturday, November 17 from 9:00am – 1:00pm, we will also gather those interested 
for a Craft Workshop where many hands make light work. Bring a craft you are working 
on, or come and help us take steps towards finishing projects. It will be a fun time of 
fellowship, conversation, and helping make this year’s Fair a great success! 


